Mardi Gras Hotel Licence Application Supplementary Evidence

Objection from Virnetta Collings

Virnetta confirmed she has been given misleading information to by Ruebens and has withdrawn
her objection to our application, she has told Ruebens this also, and spoke to Licencing on the

phone. She is now supporting our application.

2" July 2020
Virnetta Collings
Apollo Hotel

26 Lord Street
Blackpool
FY12BD

Tel: 01253 292938

I wish to formally withdraw my objection to the licence application for Mardi
Gras Hotel, 41-43 Lord Street. | have no access to email, the original e-mailed
application was done for me, therefor | am asking Mr Street to email the
retraction for me on my behalf, as | now know the full facts about what is
proposed for Mardi Gras and fully support their application.

I have already spoken to Sarah Chadwick on the telephone explaining this and
am backng this up with this letter.

Best wishes



